

STATE OF WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. • Lacey, Washington 98503

P.O. Box 47250 • Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

(360) 664-1160 • TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711

Sent via email

April 26, 2021

Edward Luebke VP, Pipeline Operations Seaport Sound Terminal 4130 East 11th Street Tacoma, WA 98421

RE: 2021 Hazardous Liquid Drug and Alcohol Program Inspection – Seaport Sound Terminal, LLC – (Insp. No. 8301)

Dear Mr. Luebke:

Staff from the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (staff) conducted an Drug and Alcohol Program Inspection of Seaport Sound Terminal, LLC (Seaport) on April 20, 2021. The inspection included a review of Seaport's Anti-Drug and Alcohol Misuse Prevention Program.

No apparent violations were noted as a result of the inspection. This inspection will be closed as of the date of this letter.

Staff thanks Seaport's personnel for their professionalism and cooperation during this inspection.

If you have any questions or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Derek Norwood at (360) 259-2525.

Sincerely,

Sean C. Mayo Pipeline Safety Director

cc: Mathew Kolata, Environment, Health, & Safety Specialist, Seaport Sound Terminal Ted Lilyeblade, Terminal Manager, Seaport Sound Terminal Robert Cohee, Pipeline Supervisor, Seaport Sound Terminal